
Fr. Dr. Maria Joseph Savariappan SJ, 
Principal 
 

 

 

 Date: October 4, 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents of Class 4 (A, B, C), 

Since there was no physical class for the last two Academic Sessions, 

there was no possibility to meet you all. Therefore, I would like to meet 

you (only parents of class 4 (A, B, C) on October 5, 2021 at 10:30am in 

the School auditorium to talk about our students and some practical 

points. 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website : www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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